
Seido Karate Nelson  

 

Welcome to our Dojo. OSU! 

We will be holding classes at Old St. Johns Hall 

located in the heart of Nelson City. 

320 Hardy Street 
Nelson 7010  

 

Please note that street parking is free from 5pm 
Monday through Friday and there is some 
parking available on the premises as well after 
5pm. P60 and P120 parking is available on Hardy 
Street before 5pm. Additional parking is available 
at the Buxton Square Carpark for Saturday from 
9am to 1 pm using the Pay-by-Plate meter. The 
PayMyPark app is also available. 1st hour is free, then $2.00 per hour. 
 
Please note that the new eBus has routes 1 and 4 that run on Collingwood Steet. For more 
information on Nelson Tasman’s electric bus service, please visit ebus.nz.  
 
The new class schedule will begin on Tuesday, the 16th of January 2024. Classes will run 
from Tuesday to Saturday. Please see the attached schedule for details. 
 
The first event of the year will be Kagami Biraki (meaning opening the mirror). This will be a 
significant event as we start the new year in a new dojo. Everyone is invited to participate in 
this event on Saturday the 13th of January at 8:00 am followed by a potluck brunch, treats, 
and baking. 
 
Please note that there will be one Kids class for all the kids starting the 17th of January, 
Wednesdays only at 4pm until schools are back in session. Regular Kids classes resume 
Tuesday the 30th of January. 
 
Please see the attached new Registration Form for Seido Karate Nelson. We will be working 
towards a self-check in process going forward into the new year. 
 
New improved training rates to come. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions and thank you for your support and dedication as we transition into the new year. 
 
Osu, 
Sei Shihan Aaron 
nelsonseidoshibu@gmail.com 
www.seido.co.nz    
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